
From: John Marzy
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: 9829 La Serna Drive
Date: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 4:36:31 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

My wife and I do not want high density housing at 9829 La Serna Drive.

Sincerely,

John & Deborah Marziliano
15104 La Calma Dr, Whittier, CA 90605
714-422.8214

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and
may contain confidential and/or privileged material.  If you are not the intended recipient of this information, do not review, retransmit,
disclose, disseminate, use, or take any action in reliance upon this information.  If you received this transmission in error, please contact
the sender, destroy all printed copies, and delete the material from all computers.
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